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Mission Statement

Trinity Catholic Academy provides quality education in the Roman Catholic tradition to students of all faiths through development of spirit, mind, and body.  Partnering with parents, we strive to help each student develop a personal relationship with God and a commitment to serving others.

Vision

The Vision of Trinity Catholic Academy is to provide a Catholic education with strong Christian formation and promote individual academic excellence to ensure the future success of all students.

News:
Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner:  Come join the fun and enjoy delicious food at our annual Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner tonight from 4:00 until 7:00 p.m. in the gym!!  Dinner includes:  Corned Beef & Cabbage, Baby Red Potatoes, Carrots, Bread and Butter, Dessert & Beverage for $12.00.  Hotdog or Bareque Plate which includes potato chips, dessert and beverage will also be available for $4.00.  Should be wonderful night with family, friends and parishioners.  
Spring Picture Day:  Our spring picture day is Monday, March 20th.  Shortly after picture day, your child will bring home proofs, an order form and instructions for online ordering at shop.hrimaging.com.   DRESS CLOTHES must be worn on this day!! Students should dress modestly and in good taste. Attire should be neat, clean, and cover the individual at least from shoulder to knee. Torn, faded or cut-off pants are not to be worn. NO jeans, short skirts, or miniskirts even if worn with leggings. Bare midriffs, tank tops, spaghetti straps, or strapless shirts are not permitted.  

Butterbraids:  The delicious butterbraids will be delivered in time for Easter.  Orders and Payment are due on or before, Friday, March 24th.  Pick up is Thursday, April 6th after school until 5:00 p.m.
Living Stations:  Each year, Mrs. Myers and our 8th Grade Students dedicate many hours of preparation for presenting the Living Stations.   Our 8th Grade students will present the Living Stations on Holy Thursday, April 13th at 9:30 am at St. Pat's Church.  Parents, grandparents and the public are welcome to attend this beautiful ceremony.  
TCA’s Open House:  Help spread the word!!  TCA will host an Open House for Preschool through 8th Grade on Tuesday, April 25th 6:00p.m. until 8:00 p.m. in the gym.

Newspapers:  The art room can use newspapers for projects.  Thank you.  
State History Fair: We are very proud of the 7th Grade Class for the fantastic job they all did at the History Fair on January 19th.  Some of our students advanced to the Regional History Fair at NIU on February 24th.  A huge congratulations to the following students for advancing to the State History Fair in Springfield on May 4th:




Trenton Acuncius - St. Margaret's Hospital



Lia Bosnich Route 34 Drive-In



Lauren Griggs - Trezger's Bakery



Avery Urbanski - Kim's Sweet Shop



Thomas Zebron - La Salle K-9 Unit
Your TCA family is very proud of you for representing us in such a positive manner!!
Trivia Night & Silent Auction:  Mark your calendars for our biggest fundraiser…Trivia Night on Saturday, April 8th!!  Our committee is very excited and are working hard on this event.  As something new, we are doing a Sports Theme.    Our cash raffle winner is announced this night so please remember all families need to sell their required tickets on or before April 8th!!  Looking forward to a great night with wonderful company and good laughs.  
TCA 5K Walk/Run Shuffle News:  Mark your calendars!!  This year our 5k will take place on Saturday, September 30th!!
Schwan’s Cares:  TCA is excited to begin another fundraiser with Schwans-Cares to benefit the PTSA.  Schwan’s will donate 20% of product sales & 40% of e-gift card sales. Shop at schwans-cares.com or call 1-855-870-7208 and use the TCA campaign number 30981. Whether you are new to Schwan’s or a frequent buyer, all purchases will help our school. TCA will receive this a percentage of your Schwan’s purchases through May 14. Their frozen products are delicious and are conveniently delivered right to your door. If you have any questions contact Diane Scoma at scomadm@hotmail.com. 
Dates to Remember:


Friday

March 17th 


11:30 Dismissal – St. Partick’s Day 





         and Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner



Monday
March 20th


Spring Pictures

Athletics
Congratulations once again to our 7th Grade Volleyball team for making it to the Elite 8!!  What an amazing group of girls!!  They always play with heart and never give up!!  A huge thank you to our coaches Laura Urbanski and Tara Duncan for your dedication and devotion to our girls!!  Thank you to all our fans who made the long road trip to support our girls. 
